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CLINICAL PSYCHOLOGY DEPARTMENT 
AT U AWARDED $22,816

MISSOULA---

The doctoral training program in clinical psychology, at the University of Montana, 

Missoula, under the direction of Dr. John G. Watkins, UM professor of psychology, has 

received a developmental grant of $22,816 from the National Institute of Mental Health.

The award was given in an effort to alleviate the shortage of clinical psychologists 

in Montana and surrounding states. It provides for faculty salary, consulting services

for the training program, travel to supervise trainees, and stipends to students in 

doctoral studies in clinical psychology.

The grant will allow for considerable expansion of last year's training program 
at UM, Dr. Watkins indicated.
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